Steven Liang

From: Rebecca Curry <rcurry@visualsound.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 10:01 AM
To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: 17%+ rate hike between 2021-2022
Importance: High

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Please do not make this rate increase. As like many Americans, we are struggling paycheck to paycheck just to pay our
bills as it is- and with this increase it will hurt a lot of Americans/ Philadelphians.

Please try and hold this off for 2-3 more years so we can all bounce back.

Rebecca Curry
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disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
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